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The start of March came with a few days of surprisingly good weather and enough people 
turned up on the first Sunday to take a new 'Rogues Gallery' picture for the updated Club 
website.  Derek and Gareth have been hard at work improving the website and this has involved 
the BMFA changing the address slightly to 'bournestormers.bmfa.club' (although the old 
address still works).  They were even working on it at the Club meeting, trying to get the 
animation working properly on iphones and Android phones.  All I can say is that it looks fine on 
my old fashioned computer.
There wasn't much else from this month's meeting.  There has been no progression on the sale 
of the Field, the owner is still waiting on the Land Registry to do their bit.  Our highly skilled 
mower technicians are going to try and get our yellow mower working again to make the Field 
maintenance a bit easier and there will be an update of the Flying Site Rules coming out soon.
It was also mentioned that Niall was recovering after his recent health problems.

Screenshot of our 

updated Club website 

with our latest 

'Rogues Gallery' 

picture.
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Upcoming Events
Apr 2025
Wed 2nd
Club AGM at the Wishing Well 

Sat/Sun 12th & 13th
SAM 35 Spring Gala & Swapmeet 

on Sunday ­ Buckminster.

Sun 13th
Club FunFly Event.

Sat/Sun 26th & 27th
RAFMAA Warbirds at 

Buckminster.

Mar 2025
Wed 5th
Club AGM at the Wishing Well 

Sun 2nd
Peterborough MFC Rubber 

Powered Paper Plane Nats.

Sat 8th
Buckminster Model Engine & 

Aircraft Auction.

Sat 8th
Buckminster Model Engine, 

Aircraft & Equipment Auction.

Finally, with this year's FunFly events coming up, I'm open to suggestions for some new tasks to 
fly.  Keep them simple so anyone can fly them.

Cutting the 

Field has 

started again.

Many thanks 

go to the 

cutting crew. 

Volunteers 

always 

welcome.

Simon's been busy buying 
models again as this 
month's Spotlight Model 
shows.  This latest one is a 
60" span Pilot Lazer 
powered by a T-motor 
AM600 combo (comes with 
an ESC).  The prop is a 
carbon 18x8 and there is a 
6S 5000mAh LiPo providing 
the Watts - a whole bundle 

of them.  Simon has successfully test flown the model and says there is 'lots and lots of 
power'.  Time to start practising those IMAC routines Simon !

A busy Club Field last Sunday when the sun came 

out and the temperature crept above 10 degrees.


